Balaclava Home & School Newsletter
September 18, 2025

Food Orders — Deadline Approaching!

All food orders must be submitted by midnight on Tuesday, September 23.
No late orders will be accepted—no exceptions. Please ensure your order is placed before the
deadline.

Place your orders here:
https://www.zeffy.com/en-CA/ticketing/september-january-food-days-2025--2026

Or scan the QR code below.

We’re offering:
o Weekly Pizza Days
e Bi-weekly Booster Juice
e Monthly Subway
¢ Monthly Gacia’s Pasta
e One HotDog Day
First Food Day: Tuesday, October 14 - Pizza Day

Big Box Fundraisers — Cards & Candles

Support our school and stock up on gifts at the same time! Both fundraisers will launch on October
1 and run through October 22.

e Big Box of Cards — $35 per box

o Each boxincludes 35 high-quality greeting cards for birthdays, holidays, and special
occasions, with coordinated envelopes.

o Excellentvalue at only $1 per card.



Big Box of Candles — $40 per box
o Each box contains four premium scented candles in reusable glass jars.

o Scents are perfect for year-round use or gifting.

Join Home & School - Have Your Voice Heard

We invite all families to become members of Home & School. Membership provides the right to
vote on how funds are allocated and helps shape the future of our programs.

Annual membership fee: $25
Covers two adults (18+) in the same household, and both adults have full voting rights.

Includes insurance coverage should you ever choose to volunteer at Home & School
events.

Volunteering is not required to become a member.

Monthly meetings are not mandatory, and meeting minutes and budget updates are
distributed after each meeting, keeping you informed even if you cannot attend.

Funfair Committee - Volunteers Needed

The Funfair is one of our most anticipated community events each year. We are seeking a
chairperson—or co-chairs—to lead the Funfair Committee.

This role may be shared by two people.

Without leadership, the event may need to be cancelled.

If you are interested or would like additional information, please contact the Home & School team.

Thank you for your continued support!

Balaclava Home & School Executives
balaclavahands@gmail.com



